
M I N U T E S 
WILLIAMSBURG BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

JULY 31, 2020 
 

The Williamsburg Board of Education met in special session at 8:21 a.m. in the High School 

Media Center and via Zoom meeting (in order to honor social distance recommendations due to 

Covid-19 virus concerns) on July 31, 2020.  Members present were: Mark Armstrong, Quinn 

Wolfe, Brian Phillips, Kim Finn (via Zoom) and Brooke Drahos (via Zoom).  The meeting was 

called to order by President Phillips. 
 

During the public forum, Manda Marshall asked if comments could be made on Agenda Item #4 

when that was discussed during the meeting.  It was stated that all comments should be made 

during the public forum.  No other comments were made. 

 

A motion was made by Finn, seconded by Drahos to approve the consent agenda as presented.  

Included in the consent agenda is the following: approved a resignation from Dawn Burns as 

special ed associate; approved a resignation from Brenda Glandorf as special ed associate; 

approved Tonya Caron as special ed teacher, BA, Step 5; approved Teresa Mulvihil as 0.62 FTE 

preschool teacher, MA, Step 5; approved Matt Moffitt as science teacher, BA+24, Step 5.  The 

motion passed unanimously.   

 

Dr. Garber shared the model for returning to school on August 24, 2020.  The model is to 

continue plans to return students and staff to school on a full-time, face-to-face basis for the 

2020-2021 school year starting on August 24, 2020.  For families with existing health conditions 

that make such a return more dangerous or for families who don’t yet feel comfortable having 

students return to school, the District will offer fully online learning opportunities, to start 

approximately August 31, 2020.  A motion was made by Wolfe, seconded by Armstrong to 

approve the school start model as presented.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 

A motion was made by Wolfe, seconded by Armstrong to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m.  The next regular board meeting will be held 

on August 12, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cynthia Gingerich, Board Secretary 


